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“The attack on the 70-year-old Sikh man in Richmond Hill over the weekend was a despicable

display of hatred and cowardice. Nirmal Singh did nothing to provoke this heinous assault,

and after any attack on a person of a specific race or religion, we must look into it as a

possible hate crime. I will offer whatever assistance is needed by the NYPD in their search

for this suspect and I my thoughts are with Mr. Singh and the entire Sikh community of

Richmond Hill.”
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